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Chief Executive 
Frimley Park Hospital NHS Trust 
Portsmouth Road 
Frimley 
Camberley 
Surrey 
GUI6 7UJ 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9323 
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julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Mr Morris 

Dr Keith Mundy, Consultant Physician and Geriatrician- 
proposed work with CHI 

You may be aware that Dr Mundy has recently completed a 
piece of work for the Hampshire Constabulary. 

The Commission for Health Improvement is currently 
undertaking an investigation at the Gosport War Memorial 
Hospital.    As Dr Mundy contributed to the police work, 
which triggered the CHI investigation, I have approached 
him to undertake a short piece of work for CHI, reviewing 
recent case notes. 

Happily Dr Mundy would like to contribute to this work and 
suggested I write to you as a courtesy to outline the time 
commitment.    The work involves approximately two days of 
reading and a one day meeting at CHI’s offices in London. 
CHI will reimburse the trust for time spent, once the work 
is completed and will pay any travel expenses etc. 

Please call me if you need any additional information. I 
am hopeful that, once completed, the investigation report 
will provide some important learning for the NHS in terms 
of care for older people. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 
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